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Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29:  Goals of Education 

Year Four made a human timeline 
this week to help them understand 
the chronological significance of 
the Anglo Saxons and Vikings. 

Well done to the children for using 
their historical enquiry skills to  

correctly place events in the correct 
time order. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


Miss Glenny’s assembly this week was on the theme of inclusion.  The     
children explored ideas of fairness, equality and equity and learnt that  

sometimes we might need to make adaptations so everybody can join in.   

Tayyaba went on to write this lovely poem. 

 

Be the inclusive person, 

If you’re lonely, turn that frown upside join and join in the game, 

It doesn’t matter what abilities we have, nobody deserves to be 
apart, 

Understand each other and have fun. 

Let’s make it fair so we can do everything together, 

Do what you can to make inclusion happen. 

By Tayyaba (Y4) 





 

A huge thank you to all of the families that took part in the Easter reading     
challenge. The photos are so lovely and I hope that you enjoy seeing all of the     
interesting places that the children found to read a book! 



 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of Education 



 

Anyone who is brave enough to read in a pen of goats (I know how cheeky 
they can be!) or in amongst the cows being milked are deserved winners in 
my opinion! Well done, Keva and Maddie for your adventurous attitude 
towards reading over the holidays!  



UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of Education 

 

 

Happy reading, everyone! Miss Challand 

Arron is feeling really proud 
this week after receiving his 
handwriting pen. Well done, 
Arron! 

Meanwhile, Tommy has been 
working hard on his reading 
this week, and has been      
enjoying ‘Tig of the Dump’. 
Well done, Tommy! 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of Education 

Please look out for one of these hands in your child’s book bag. 
Tia in Year 2 has been using these strategies for a while now, and 
enjoys bending the fingers down to identify the ones that she has 
used whilst reading her book. 

The hand helps me to remember to sound 
out a word or to look at the pictures if I am 
stuck. Sometimes a cut a word up into 
chunks and put it back together again to 
help. I love reading! 





 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Warwickshire County Council (WCC) are reviewing the way parents and 
carers apply for a school place for their children. As part of this review, 
they want to understand what matters most to those involved and are  
asking for your feedback on using the service and Parent Portal. The      
information provided will help design, manage and     improve the way in 
which this system operates. 
  
If we could please encourage you to complete the questionnaire and help 
them understand what is important to you when deciding on a suitable 
place for your child to learn. The questionnaire will take around 5 minutes 
to complete and is anonymous, it asks you about your experiences and 
what matters to you along with some general information about your  
family.  
  
Please do share as much as you can about your experience to help inform 
the future system to ensure the best experience for parents and carers in 
the future. 
  
Link to Questionnaire - https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=BqqwiCdZu0uok4nMJxOsgsm0tjJiEphEr4czIH-
IOkpUNlAzVlk0M0pQT1pCSFNFUE4xWUtaUldURy4u 

  
The questionnaire will close on Monday 9th May 
  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DBqqwiCdZu0uok4nMJxOsgsm0tjJiEphEr4czIH-IOkpUNlAzVlk0M0pQT1pCSFNFUE4xWUtaUldURy4u&data=05%7C01%7CFionaMcguinness%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7C000b8
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DBqqwiCdZu0uok4nMJxOsgsm0tjJiEphEr4czIH-IOkpUNlAzVlk0M0pQT1pCSFNFUE4xWUtaUldURy4u&data=05%7C01%7CFionaMcguinness%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7C000b8
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DBqqwiCdZu0uok4nMJxOsgsm0tjJiEphEr4czIH-IOkpUNlAzVlk0M0pQT1pCSFNFUE4xWUtaUldURy4u&data=05%7C01%7CFionaMcguinness%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7C000b8


 
Monday 9th May—Thursday 
12th May 

Y6 SAT’s  

Monday 9th May Y1 visit to The West Midlands Safari Park 

Monday 16th May Walk to School Week. 

History Week. 

 

Tuesday 17th May Alex Bellos, author, delivering KS2 assembly. 

 

Wednesday 18th –19th May Y6 residential to  Blists Hill Victorian Town, Ironbridge Gorge. 

Wednesday 25th May Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebration in school. 

Friday 27th May MUFTI (non-uniform) Day.  Bring 50p if your child wears their own choice of 
clothes. 

Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd June, school closed for Whitsun half-term holiday. 

Tuesday 7th June (TBC) Y1/2 Sport’s Day, 10.00—11.30am 

Wednesday 8th June (TBC) Y3/4 Sport’s Day, 10.00—11.30am. 

Friday 10th June (TBC) YR Sport’s Day, 10.00—11.30am 

Friday 10th June (TBC) Y5/6 Sport’s Day, 1.30—3.00pm 

Thursday 14th July Y6 JvS Leaver’s Assembly 

Friday 15th July Y6 KG Leaver’s Assembly 

Break up for the Summer Holiday Thursday 21st July. 

Please note that Monday 2nd May is a bank holiday 
and school will be closed.  We welcome children back 

to school  on Tuesday 3rd May. 





Enjoy the bank holiday weekend and see you all again on 
Tuesday 3rd May. 

Besy wishes from Miss Glenny 

(Associate Headteacher) 


